
Fallons in Japan

WHAT’S NEW...
      July was a very busy month here in Japan.
The beginning of the month was a celebration
for our supervising missionary Bro Hosmer’s
birthday and their anniversary. The JUPC also
held their General Conference in a suburb of
Tokyo, Japan. 
     Caleb has been working very hard to build a
portable audio and video system that can be
sent around to different conferences in Japan, as
each of their 3 conferences each year are in a
new city. This is the second conference that the
new system was used in. We were so grateful to
work with such a hardworking team from across
Japan for 4 days to make the conference
happen. 
     A group of youth along with fellow STM’er
Jamie Davis travelled to NAYC, they have been
planning this trip for almost a year! We are so
excited for them to have gotten to see such an
amazing event and be blessed by that. 
     Summer break has begun here in Japan for
our boys. It’s a shorter window then that in
North America, only 5 weeks off. But they are
excited to enjoy some time off during these very
hot months. 
  PRAYER REQUESTS | PRAISE REPORTS

    In August we will be involved in hosting
a VBS here in Okinawa, please pray for all
the staff and attendees. We are praying
for an awesome move of God amongst
the children! 
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